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***UPDATED MARCH 2013***

Weather reports suggest that during the next few weeks we can expect some severe weather condi-
tions.

We make every attempt to keep school open during severe weather. If you can't arrive on fime come in when
it is safe to do so.

As a school we need to be prepared for this . Our priority is the health and safety of both staff and pupils.
If and when severe weather arrives, it could cause disruption on the roads. The staff who have long
journeys may be unable to get to school.

In the event of severe weather, a decision will be made by 7.45 am whether the school will open. This infor-
mation will be then shared in the following ways:-

Online at: School website: www.wherelearnersgrow.co.uk

North Yorkshire County Council website: www.northyorks.gov.uk

Stray fm website: www.strayfm.com/schools/school-closures

Radio: BBC Radio Leeds 92.4FM or 103.7FM www.bbc.co.uk/radioleeds

You can play your part by:

DO

0 Print this information and keep in a safe place.

0 Make sure your child comes dressed appropriately for the weather outside everyday. (coats, hats,
gloves, wellies)

0 Remember that unless the weather is really severe, the children are encouraged to get out into the
fresh air and have a 'run around'. If it snows we will often go outside to play in the park!

DON'T

0 phone school as this blocks our telephone line.

0 phone radio stations for information; they will broadcast details regularly.

0 Assume we are open/closed just because other local schools are. Whilst we do liaise with other schools,

ultimately the decision is based on the safety of our school family.

0 Send children to school until you have checked. We will understand if on such days children arrive late.
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